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Thursday December 8, 2016 in the JC library

Call to Order - 7:06pm
Approval of Minutes - The minutes from the November meeting were approved as written.
Treasurer Report - The current financial report and budget were provided.
We made $60 with the Panera Bread Fundraiser.

Principal Report - 
The band and orchestra will be having a concert for the entire school at 9am on 12-15-16.  Have not been able to do this before.

In January we will start up the extended day program again.  Focus will be on writing skills every Monday and Wednesday for one hour for grades 4 thru 6.  This is by invitation only.  They are sending the invites out now and hope to have the lists finalized before break.  About 10 students from each grade.  Plan to have a 10:1 student/teacher ratio.  Parents must be able to provide transportation for this after school program.

President Report - 
We used the Focus Spending money to buy kleenex and clorox wipes for each classroom.  We delivered these to teachers on November 22nd.

Old Business - 
We are still selling Scentsy circles for $3 each.  We haven’t had an event to sell them at yet.  Maybe talk to Mr. Jackson about having them available during the band concert and the last day of school before winter break.

Santa Shoppe is happening now. The kids remember it and we think we are selling more than we did last year.  We really need more volunteers to hep make this event run smoother.  

We do not have a restaurant set up for a January fundraiser.  Lisa agreed to contact The Habit and get some date options from them.  Mr. Jackson reminded us that Math Night is January 10th and the Tech Expo is January 19th so try not to overlap with these dates.


Fundraising -
We will be selling spring bulbs from January 30th to February 9th.  The winners of this fundraiser will get to have lunch on the stage with Blitz, the Seahawks mascot.

We will receive 40% of the profits.  Hope to have a delivery time of April for these items.  Kids prizes will be handed out before the delivery of these items.
VP of Volunteers - 
We are in need of a Recycling chairperson.  The commitment would be to empty the can in the lunchroom once a week and then clean and dry the juice pouches.  Once we have 50lbs, we send them in.  We will send our juice pouches to another school that has a program up and running until we can find a chairperson.

Committee Reports

Chess Club - had about 40 kids attend this week.

6th Grade Party - sold 564 thankful candy grams.  Made about $200 for the 6th grade party.  They will be selling candy grams again in February.  The candy will be a lollipop.

Yearbook - 87 pre-orders for the yearbook.  Please continue to send in photos from any classroom event, party or field trip you go on.  This yearbook will be 88 pages and we would love to have candids from all the age groups.

VP of Membership -
137 members currently.  Jenn is working on a membership push for January after we get back from winter break.

Drawing for door prize - Poinsettia - Jason Hurley won

Adjourned at 7:45pm

